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I strongly oppose the removal of “vote by mail” not only in Oregon but everywhere. 

Voting by mail allows people to take their time to review, reflect, carefully consider 

candidates/measures/bills, and vote in the privacy of their own home. It also 

decreases strain on workers at voting polls, it decreases traffic, it promotes 

independence, and it is definitely easier for voters who are mobility impaired, alter 

abled, immuno-comprised or reliant on medical transportation. Removal of vote for 

mail is incongruent with basic civil rights. It is not only wrong, but petty and smells of 

ulterior motives of the current administration to own the voting process. Thank you for 

your consideration of my voice and submission.  

Sincerely, 

SJ 


